
 

May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

New College Bradford Next Steps Information Evening for Parents and Carers 

Following on from the University of Bradford parents and carers events that we have previously 

written about, I am pleased to invite you to the New College Bradford Next Steps Information 

Evening for Parents and Carers on Tuesday 17th May 2022 at 17.30. 

The evening is designed to help parents and carers support their children in deciding on their next 

steps after leaving New College Bradford, for example to university, apprenticeship or employment. 

We will also be discussing how New College Bradford supports the students through this process 

and the range of options available for students. 

To book your place, please complete this form.  

If you have any questions about the event, please contact me on jim.robinson@nclt.ac.uk. 

I am looking forward to seeing you on 17th May. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Jim Robinson 

Assistant Principal 
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